
Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

August 28th—Dawn Coles, Ann Kniesel & Marissa Fuzi 
September 4th—Mike & Laurie Carnahan 
September 11th—No social hour—Church Picnic 
September 18th—Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be September 15, 2022  7PM 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in August!  Ben Norton, Greg Woydziak, 
Anthony Botello, Denzil Robbins, Mark 
DeLong, Fr. Suresh Telagani, Damien 
Yervasi, Wayne Olmstead, Paul 
Hoelscher, Jim Colton, Blake Marlia!   

Due to the hazardous condition of the 
right side front steps we are closing 
them off to protect parishioners.  

MEN’S DAY OF DESERT RETREAT: 
“BECOMING A TRUE MAN OF GOD” 

On September 17th Father Bailey Clem-
ens will conduct a men’s retreat.  The 
retreat will be from 7:00am to 5:00pm 
here at the cathedral.  Breakfast and 
lunch will be provided. 

This is open for all men and if you have a teenage son bring him 
with you. Registration is $30.00.  For further information please 
contact the office. 

Please join us on September 11, 2022 following the 

morning Mass for a time of fellowship and fun!  The 

Knights of Columbus, St. Francis Altar Society, the 

youth group,  and the Parish Office will be providing 

the burgers and hot dogs and beverages.  We ask that 

you bring a dessert or salad and join in the fun!  All 

members are welcome and encouraged to come! 

Parish Council Elections 
 

It is time to nominate two members to serve on the Parish 
Council.  Nomination forms are in the pews.  Please 
nominate as many people as you want.  Elections will be 
help on September 10 & 11th.  Thank you for your 
consideration for serving on the council. 

Fr. Suresh is livestreaming adoration 
every day from 3 to 4 pm Monday—
Friday.  If you would like to participate 
please  go to JESUS LIVES SHEEN on 
Youtube or go to 
www.saintfranciscathedral.com and 

click on the link for adoration.  You are also welcome to 
come in person if you so wish. 

 

 

 

Are you interested in volunteering with our youth program? The 

parish  would like to offer five separate classes across the grade 

levels for our  children during the 2022-2023 school year: 

Kinder/1st, First Communion (2nd or older), 3rd/4th, Confirmation 

(5th/6th or older), and Youth Group (7th-12th).   

Classes will run most Sundays right after the 9:30 mass for about 1 

hour from mid September until mid May in the Rectory. The 

program  follows the Baker School District calendar. If you feel 

called to volunteer with the parish’s religious education program or 

would like to learn more about volunteer opportunities, please 

attend a volunteer meeting today, Sunday August 28th  

after the 9:30am mass. If you are unable to attend the meeting, 

please contact Lauren at lauren.seymour@sfdsc.org  

Raffle Fundraiser  

$10.00/ticket 

Marissa Fuzi is 
raffling a beautiful Christmas quilt 
that was donated to her to be able 

to go to Lisbon, Portugal for World Youth Day.  
Tickets will be on sale following Mass.  Please 

support her in her endeavor to fund her trip.  The 
drawing will be held on December 11 at coffee 

hour.    
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